
BEACH ROAD GOLF ESTATES  

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 

Notice of Rescheduled Public Hearing 

to Adopt Fiscal Year 2018 Budget 
Continued Public Hearings on the Fiscal Year 2018 budget 

and meeting were scheduled to be conducted and held 

by the Board of Supervisors of the Beach Road Golf 

Estates Community Development District on September 

11, 2017 at 1:00 p.m., here at the offices of Lennar 

Homes.  Because of the rapid approach of Hurricane Irma 

and the potential severity of the storm, the public 

hearing was cancelled.  Pursuant to Executive Order 17-

235 by Governor Rick Scott and the Department of 

Revenue’s Amended Emergency Order, dated September 

8, 2017 and the Order Extending Amended Emergency 

Order, dated September 15, 2017, the Public Hearing to 

consider adoption of the Annual Budget for Fiscal Year 

2017/2018 and meeting have been rescheduled for 

October 16, 2017 at 1:00 p.m., at offices of Lennar 

Homes, 10481 Six Mile Cypress Parkway, Fort Myers, 

Florida 33966. 


